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11/07/2021  11:25:322021/2227/P COMMNT Siham MOrad This is an objection to the planning application.   The property in question has caused much grief to the locals 

with all the noise created by his entertaining.   The alterations to his property inc a roof garden and our 

properties are cojoined so we are not prepared to put up with more noise from his numerous guests.  This is 

invasive and anti social.  I give my permission for my neighbour Miss Brereton to submit this on my behalf

12/07/2021  21:19:372021/2227/P PETITNOBJ

E

 Matteo Ferrentino i object to planning as it will be intruisive to the level i am on in the house and from a noise point of view,we 

have had excessive noise from Fitroy yard before with a series of noisy parties with many guests until very late 

in the night up to early morning. We do not want noisy parties in the roof garden.

11/07/2021  10:34:462021/2227/P OBJ Kristian Jensen Dear Madam or Sir 

I wish to object to the application for Fitzroy yard no 2021/2227/P

I am very concerned about the impact of the proposal on noise from the open spaces in Fitzroy Yard. They 

property adjoins a large number of dwellings. Unfortunately we know from experience with the previous owner, 

that noise from Fitzroy Yard is very disruptive indeed for a large number of people. The proposal would tend to 

exacerbate the potential for noise generation.

I am equally concerned about the level of light pollution which the proposal seems to entail.

I wish to point out that I am an owner of an adjoining property, 12A Manley Street NW1 8LT. However, I have 

received no notification of this proposal. It was drawn to my attention by concerned neighbours in other 

adjoining properties in Manley Street, who likewise had not been officially notified. The lack of notification of 

adjoining neighbours is of material concern, when you assess the objections to this proposal.

Yours sincerely

Kristian Jensen

12A Manley Street

London NW1 8LT

10/07/2021  11:47:392021/2227/P OBJ Janet Brereton I object  on the grounds of noise coming from the proposed roof garden.  The property is cojoined and noise 

carries.   Also from a privacy point of view I do not want people looking into the property where I live.  We have 

suffered extreme noise from this property in Fitzroy Yard with its loud parties and suburban London is not 

equipped to deal with such volumes of people who are entertained at the said property;.

10/07/2021  08:15:012021/2227/P OBJNOT Mike Staunton This will reduce the privacy of neighbours - while this property is not visible from surrounding roads, it is all too 

clearly visible from properties in Fitzroy Road, Chalcot Road, Manley Street and Primrose Hill Studios

The council has also failed to advise owners of such neighbouring properties that will be impacted adversely - 

I received an email alert regarding 17 Fitzroy Road on 11 June but did not receive an email alert regarding 

Fitzroy Yard despite the fact that my property shares a common wall and is overlooked by Fitzroy Yard
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